Haar, Jennifer

From: Jim Charne m
Sent: Monday, October ZZ, :

To: licensing

Subject: Beer Trolly licenses

1ama resident ot (EREEY

I understand the licenses for the Beer Trollys will be coming up for reconsideration or renewal shortly.

| do not believe these so-called “vehicles” should be loading and unloading passengers in the 300 block of West Mifflin
Street, which is a residential neighborhood.

Particularly at the end of their runs (but also at the start), passengers have been loud and sometimes quite boisterous,
as we would expect from a party vehicle serving alcohol. | have heard about, but not witnessed, public urination from
beer drinking trolly patrons in the bushes on Mifflin Street.

If these businesses continue, loading and unloading should be restricted to State Street, which is primarily commercial,
and has limited traffic.

Thank you for your consideration here.




